
Minister Dacic sends off high-ranking official of the People’s Republic of China Yang Jiechi
Monday, 12 October 2020.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
today bid farewell at Nikola Tesla Airport to a Politburo member of the Communist Party of
China Central Committee and the Director of its Central Foreign Affairs Commission Office
Yang Jiechi, who completed his visit to Serbia.
  
In seeing off this high-ranking Chinese official, Minister Dacic reiterated his satisfaction with this
visit. In cordial talks, he expressed his pleasure that earlier today they had an opportunity to
exchange the views on the state of affairs of excellent all-round relations between the Republic
of Serbia and the People's Republic of China and their future perspective.
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